
First Friday Potluck - June 2
Please join us in the UUFCM Fellowship Hall at 6:30pm (doors open 
at 6:15) for food, conversation, and games! Coffee, hot tea, and 
water will be provided. If you are able, please bring a dish to pass.

All Congregation Meeting
Please save Sunday, June 11, for a special meeting following the 
worship service to hear the status of the Article II Amendment 
proposals in preparation for a straw vote to guide our General 
Assembly delegates.

UUFCM Garage Sale - June 5-17
Updates and Needs
Our all-UUFCM biannual garage sale will be Thursday, Friday 
and Saturday, June 15-17, and we are asking everyone to pitch 
in and help. Volunteers are needed to sort, organize and price 
items and to staff the sale, and, of course, donate items.
Please deliver items to Norma’s house at 222 E. Andre Ave. 
starting Wednesday, June 7, and no later than Tuesday, June 13. 
Be sure the items are clean and serviceable, and if it is a large 
item price-wise, please indicate what price you think it should 
be marked. You can drop items off anytime at Norma’s house – 
leave them on the back porch, or on the covered front porch if it 
is raining. If you can’t bring the items to her house, or you have 
an item too large to bring over yourself, please contact Norma to 
arrange pick-up (989.560.3952; baile1nj@cmich.edu).
We need volunteers to sort, organize and price Monday-
Wednesday, June 12-14 at any time during the day or evening. 
We need volunteers to staff the sale Thursday-Saturday, June 
15-17, in two-hour shifts starting at 8am, with extra volunteers 
at 7am the first day and noon on Saturday. Please keep these 
slots open on your calendar, and next week there will be a sign-
up form available. Let’s make this a truly all-UUFCM members 
and friends effort!

The Week Ahead at the UUFCM…
Tue	 5/30	 6:45 p.m.	 Central Michigan Sangha
Wed	 5/31	 10:00 a.m.	 UU Discussion Group at UUFCM
Fri	 6/2	 6:30 p.m.	 First Friday Potluck
Sun	 6/4	 10:30 a.m.	 Worship Service 
			   Infant Pantry Collection 
		  1:30 p.m.	 Fellowship Life Coord. Team Meeting 
		  7:00 p.m.	 COVID Task Force Meeting 

For complete information, see our calendar at uufcm.org/calendar

UUFCM is Hiring!
UUFCM is looking to hire a new Director of Religious Education 
and a new Administrative Assistant. If you know anyone 
interested and qualified, please encourage them to apply, as 
the best employees sometimes are recruited by word of mouth. 
UUFCM policy states that we usually do not hire members of 
the congregation to be employees. Applications and inquiries 
should go to Rev. Drew. The two job postings are here on our 
website: uufcm.org/uufcm-events/uufcm-is-hiring

Drawing Workshop
On 2nd and 4th Tuesdays, from 10-12 noon, Nancy Roeder 
conducts a drawing workshop for all interested members and 
friends. Bring in any artwork that you are doing with a drawing 
medium, and she will offer help and answer questions about the 
piece you are working on. Please feel free to contact Nancy with 
questions at neverenoughcats33@gmail.com.

Office Hours Now Also on Zoom
You can find the current Office Hours and Zoom link listed on our 
website and on the back of the Order of Service each Sunday. 
You can reach out to Rev. Drew at other times about Fellowship 
business or about personal concerns. Texting his cell phone 
is the best way to reach him; email and phone calls are OK 
too. Monday is usually his day off, so please contact him for 
emergencies only on that day.


